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PHARMACY COUNCIL OF INDIA 
 

Public Notice 
 
 
It is brought to the notice of all the stakeholders and general public that the office of the 
Pharmacy Council of India will shift to its new premises at Okhla, New Delhi w.e.f. 19th 
November, 2018. New mailing address will be as under:- 
 

Pharmacy Council of India 
NBCC Centre, 3rd Floor,     
Plot No.2, Community Centre  
Maa Anandamai Marg, Okhla Phase I, 
New Delhi- 110020 

        Landmark- (Near Hotel Crowne Plaza) 
  E-mail: pci@ndb.vsnl.net.in 

Website: www.pci.nic.in 
 
  
The office is presently under the process of shifting. In the meantime, office work, except 
for the urgent and unavoidable matters, shall remain suspended.  

 
 

 
(Smt. ARCHNA MUDGAL) 

                                                                                                Registrar-cum-Secretary 
 
 
 


	                                                                                                Registrar-cum-Secretary 



